Mark,

Your email is very timely in regard to our local situation at Carradale in Kintyre

As Convenor of the East Kintyre Commnunity Council we have been arguing the case for 
over 18 months to have a review of speed limits. Many of our local roads do not have a
pavement. In addition some of our roads are single track.

We will be happy to support you in any way.

I will copy a plan which is just up for agreement and will send this to you shortly.
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